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EPIRA ensures IPPs passes VAT burden to consumers

12% VAT on IPPs will result to 7-10% effective rate increase

The Electric Power Industry Reform Act of 2000 (EPIRA) has tied

government's hands in favor of independent power producers (IPPs) not

only on its onerous take-or-pay contracts but even in the imposition

of taxes on their profits, AGHAM National chairperson Dr. Giovanni

Tapang said.

"The buy-out provsions in the build-operate-transfer scheme,

tax-holidays, the zero VAT rating of these IPPs were crafted to

protect the profit of these IPPs and make the National Power

Corporation (NPC) and the consumers bear the burden of any change in

the tax regime", noted Dr. Tapang.

"A 12% VAT on IPPs will increase generation rates and in turn result

to around a 7-10% effective rate increase", said Dr. Tapang.

"VAT on petroleum related products will increase the effective rates

higher this since the VAT eventually gets shouldered by the end user",

he added.

"The EPIRA ensures that IPPs keep their profits and consumers pay for

these VAT increases. Instead of dwelling on regressive tax measures

such as VAT, Congress should pass a law repealing the EPIRA and

building a national power industry to protect consumers and promote

genuine independent economic growth", Dr. Tapang concluded.###
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